
Do you have any photographs, 
diaries, artefacts or stories 
about the 1914-18 War?

The Friends of Hessett Church is a 
registered charity which has raised 
thousands of pounds for repairs to 
the fabric of the building. 
If you value the history and             

architecture of this medieval gem, 
please become a member and      
support the fund-raising. The annual 
fee is £10, or whatever you would 
like to give.

They could have belonged to those 
who served, died or lived through the 
period - either at home or overseas.

The Friends of Hessett Church would 
like to hear from anyone with 
memorabilia they would be willing to 
exhibit.

No date has been set, but if there 
is enough interest and material, it 
would be a fitting way to mark the 
anniversary of WWI.

Please contact the Friends of Hes-
sett Church Chairman, Michael 
Poulter on 01359 270335 or email 
mdpoulter@btinternet.com

World War I Exhibition


